Breton, Mary B

From: Bud Turner <budmanturner@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 1:47 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

This rule from a mechanical standpoint makes no sense. Maine is very rural, the control that it gives the government is
off the map. Environment wise lithium is not clean to mine and the overall no pollution from the car is a joke, it just gets
produced somewhere else. Just like these solar farms that are destroying our state not to mention the wind turbines,
what a joke, they all have limits. Full electric for all cars is crazy and to mandate this ridiculous ideas is so
unconstitutional. No government has the right to tell you what you can and can't have believe and do.



